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Change to Procedures Bylaw
 Bylaw details the statutory requirement for Public Hearing signs, including the number of 

signs, size, location, and content as shown in the sign template attached to the bylaw
 New requirement for all signs to be bidirectional signs viewable from both directions on 

a street and a new option for additional signs as required for projects near arterials 

Three components to the update:

Update to existing corporate policy on non-statutory public consultation
 Sign details added to match the proposed Statutory notification requirements in the 

Procedures Bylaw 
 Specifies quantity, location, size and content of notification signs, where required, to 

match that of the statutory Public Hearing signs

Update to Fee Bylaw
 To reflect costs to the District to produce and install the required bi-directional signs for 

both statutory and non-statutory notification. 
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Development Notification - Signage
Update to Signage Template
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Development Notification - Signage
Existing Format – Signage Oriented toward 

Roadway
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Development Notification - Signage
New Format Installation – Signage visible 

from both directions of travel


